Nikki Matthews

From: Adrian Hohenzollern

Sent: Thursday, 10 January 2019 10:42 AM

To: Nikki Matthews

Cc: OEH ROD GSB Aboriginal Cultural Heritage Mailbox

Subject: HPE CM: RE: Notice of Response to Submissions - Snack Brands Warehouse and Distribution

Facility SSD 9429 - Penrith LGA

Hi Nikki,

Thanks for the referral, I've had a look at the documents and the Heritage Division has no issues or concerns in
relation to State Heritage matters.

Please note, DPE does not need to refer this project, including any future modifications, to the Heritage Council (i.e
Heritage Division of OEH), however other Divisions of OEH may respond separately in relation to Aboriginal Cultural
Heritage or biodiversity. I've Cc’'d in their email here as I’'m not sure if this was also referred to those teams (the
customer strategies mailbox is only for the Heritage Council and is only monitored by the Heritage Division).

Kind regards
Adrian

From: Nikki Matthews

Sent: Monday, 7 January 2019 3:25 PM

To: OLG - Penrith City Council <pencit@penrithcity.nsw.gov.au>; Fire Safety <FireSafety@fire.nsw.gov.au>; OEH HD
Customer Strategies Mailbox <customer.strategies@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Development Sydney
<development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au>; 'records@rfs.nsw.gov.au' <records@rfs.nsw.gov.au>;
development@transport.nsw.gov.au; 'urbangrowth@sydneywater.com.au' <urbangrowth@sydneywater.com.au>
Cc: Shaun Williams <Shaun.Williams@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: Notice of Response to Submissions - Snack Brands Warehouse and Distribution Facility SSD 9429 - Penrith
LGA

Good afternoon,

The Department has received the Applicant’s Response to Submissions (RTS) relating to SSD 9429 Snack Brands
Warehouse and Distribution Facility at 585-649 Mamre Road, Orchard Hills in the Penrith LGA.

The Department is providing you the opportunity to comment on the RTS and requests all responses be received no
later than COB Tuesday 22 January 2019.

The RTS documents can be viewed on the Department’s website at the following link:
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view job&job id=9429

If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact me at the details below.

Regards,

Nikki Matthews
Planning Officer
Industry Assessments

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001
T 02 8289 6679 | E nikki.matthews@planning.nsw.gov.au
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